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--UPDATE--

TO: NYSCOPBA Members
Southern Region and Mid-Hudson Region

FROM: Sharon Smith, Health Benefits Specialist

DATE: October 30, 2019

RE: Contract Between Stony Brook University Hospital (Including Eastern
Long Island Hospital and Southhampton Hospital) Under the Empire Plan
is Extended Through 12/31/19

As a follow-up to my memo of September 25th, be advised that the contract between
BlueCross/Blue Shield and Stony Brook University Hospital (including Long Island
Hospital and Southampton Hospital) has been extended through 12/31/19.
Negotiations continue. I will provide you with all updates as I receive them.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me.
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cc: NYSCOPBA Executive Board
NYSCOPBA Jt. Committee of Health Benefits


